
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th March, 2021 Newsletter No. 6 

 

άaƛƭŘǳǊŀ {ƻǳǘƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭŀƴŘ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ 

our best selves to school and love the work that we Řƻέ 

 

 

 

 

 
**ALL DATES ARE SUBJECT TO COVID GUIDELINES PERMITTING** 

 
TERM  DATES (Mon 31st Jan to 5th April) 

TERM 1  

  

March 

Mon 14th Labour Day Public Holiday ς No students at school 

Wed 16th  Lawn Bowls 

Thurs 17th Girls Cricket 

Fri 18th  Boys Cricket 

Mon 21st Harmony Day 

Mon 28th  Grade 3/4 Swimming  
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CHILD SAFETY  

¶ Please use the pedestrian crossing when crossing Deakin Avenue  

¶ When dropping students off or picking students up in Albert Street 

please observe ONE WAY  (from Deakin Avenue to the Wetlands)  

¶ When driving in Albert Street before and after school please travel 

at 20km/per hour  

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING US IN KEEPING OUR STUDENTS SAFE  

 

Principalõs News 

Mildura South Primary acknowledges the traditional owners of the land as we choose to bring 

our best selves to school and love the work that we do.  

 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH  

Aussie of the month continues to be celebrated at our school. 

It is decided by a combination of peers and teachers. 

The student is deemed as outstanding for that month of the year for a variety of reasons which are in 

accord with the ethos and philosophy of the school. 

The award is announced and presented at school assembly on a monthly basis. 

For many years now, Mr Joe Chisari and the Mildura office of Barry Plant Real Estate has supported and 

kindly donated to our Aussie of the Month award.  They have become bonefide ambassadors to our Aussie 

of the Month Program, Mr Chisari and other staff from his office have personally delivered and presented 

over 50 Aussie of the Month awards to our school. 

It is with deep gratitude and heartfelt thanks, that we receive their support, and we look forward to 

continuing our working relationship for years to come. 

A big thank ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛŘŜ ŀǇǇƭŀǳǎŜ ǘƻ aƛƭŘǳǊŀΩǎΣ .ŀǊǊȅ tƭŀƴǘ wŜŀƭ 9ǎǘŀǘŜ ¢ŜŀƳ ŦƻǊ helping to make 

Mildura South Primary School a better school for all. 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ǊŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘ ƛǎΥ  Sophia Manzanares 

Sophia can always be trusted.  She shows integrity each day.  Sophia helps other students and welcomes 

new students when they come to the school.  Sophia can be relied upon at all times and is an outstanding 

role model for all students.  She brings her best self to school and absolutely loves her learning.  Sophia is 

part of the leadership team and is an exemplary leader, demonstrated in her ability to have the courage to 

get help when faced with challenges and difficult situations. 
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FOOTY COLOURS DAY é..Just for funé.. 

 
Footy season begins this week, so as a bit of fun I am calling a Footy Colours Day on Friday March 18th. 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ Ŧƻƻǘȅ ǘŜŀƳΩǎ ŎƻƭƻǳǊǎΦ 

 

 

HARMONY DAY ð MONDAY MARCH 21   
 
Ψ!ƭƻƴŜ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŜŀŎƘ ǳƴƛǉǳŜΣ ōǳǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀ ƳŀǎǘŜǊǇƛŜŎŜΩ !ǳǘƘƻǊ ¦ƴƪƴƻǿƴ 

 
Students are invited to wear clothes that ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΩ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜ ƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ƻǊŀƴƎŜΦ 

Orange is the colour of Harmony Day. 
 

At Mildura South Primary we celebrate diversity and on Harmony Day we will learn more about each other, 
our cultures and our stories. 
 

SCHOOL ASS EMBLY 

Our School Assembly takes place every Monday at 2.40pm as a WebEx Event.  The Grade 6 students will 

continue to lead the School Assembly each week.  A link for our School Assembly will be posted on 

Compass each week for you to access. 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES  

The school is supported by Cowards Cake to supply lunches for students on Wednesdays and Fridays.  

Orders are required to be submitted on the Flexischools App by 2pm the day before the lunch order. 

 

SCHOOL OPERATION GUIDELINES F OR COVID 19  

In order to keep our students, staff and families well and limit the spread of the Covid 19 virus, the 

following procedures will be in place at Mildura South Primary School for Term 1. 

The school will notify the school community of positive Covid 19 cases using Compass as a communication 

tool.  Year level and last day of attendance will be communicated.  No names will be identified. 

Please make sure that you can access Compass as our main form of communication.   

 

 



Positive Emotions ωEngagement ωRelationships ωMeaning ωA chievement  

 

 

If your child is unwell, please keep them home. 

Any child presenting at school with Covid 19 symptoms will be isolated and sent home immediately. 

¶ Parents are asked to only be on school grounds when necessary. 

¶ Parents must be double vaccinated to be inside school buildings. 

¶ Students will enter and exit school grounds through their House Gate. 

¶ Students who arrive before 8.45am will enter the school through the front gate, where Principal 

Class staff will be supervising. 

¶ Students in Grades Prep, One and Two, along with their older siblings will finish school at 3.15pm. 

¶ Students in Grades 3 ς 6 will finish school at 3.30pm. 

 
 

HELPING CHILDREN B UILD LAS TING HAPPINESS  

by Dr Jodi Richardson  
 

²ƘŜƴ ŀǎƪŜŘ άǿƘŀǘ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘ Ƴƻǎǘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ƭƛŦŜΚέ Ƴƻǎǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴǎǿŜǊ άǘƻ ōŜ ƘŀǇǇȅέΦ ²ƘƛƭŜ 

much of what has ƛƴŦƭǳŜƴŎŜŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǇǇƛƴŜǎǎ ƛƴ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƛǎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀƭƳ ƻŦ 
influence, their long-term happiness is something you can cultivate by implementing and teaching 

happiness habits and practices. Following is an important selection of these, represented by the acronym 
FLOURISH. 

Flow 

Cƭƻǿ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƭƻǎŜ ŀƭƭ ǎŜƴǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƛƳŜΦ ²ƘŜƴ ƛƴ Ŧƭƻǿ ǘƘŜȅΩǊŜ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭƭȅ ŜƴƎŀƎŜŘ ƛƴ 

ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘȅΣ ŀƴ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƻŦǘŜƴ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜŘ ŀǎ ōŜƛƴƎ Ψƛƴ ǘƘŜ ȊƻƴŜΩΦ LŦ Ŧƭƻǿ ƛǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜŘΣ children 

and young people need to have an appropriate level of skill to rise to the challenge at hand. When the 

balance is just right flow feels wonderfully satisfying and produces happiness. 

 

Laughter and play 

Laughter makes children happier while at the same time helps them breathe more deeply, calming their 

nervous system and reducing stress. Research shows that the number of times children laugh each day 
reduces as they get older. The same applies to play. You can change that by creating ample opportunities 

for both.  

Optimism 

Optimistic thinking can be taught and has been shown to reduce the likelihood of depression. A great 
strategy to teach children relates to 3 Ps- personal, pervasiveness and permanence. When things go wrong 
help your children to understand that what happened is not personal, pervasive (a tendency to spread) or 
permanent. 

 
Unite for family meals 

This is a game changer! More family meals together equate to better grades, fewer depressive symptoms, 
less adolescent smoking and less drinking of alcohol amongst children. Family meals also bring families 
closer, strengthening relationships which are at the heart of lifelong happiness. 
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Relationships 

Having more friends and good relationships is a strong predictor of happiness in childhood and beyond. 
¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ōƻƻǎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƴŜǘǿƻǊƪǎ ōȅ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎƛƴƎ 
your children to spend time with friends from a variety of social circles.  

Intensive exercise 

Children need at least an hour a day of exercise, preferably outside and including high intensity fun. 
9ȄŜǊŎƛǎŜ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ΨŦŜŜƭ-ƎƻƻŘΩ ŎƘŜƳƛŎŀƭǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ōƻƻǎǘ ƘŀǇǇƛƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇǎ ǊŜŘǳŎŜ ǘƘŜ 
stress response. Help your children make connections between the activity they do and how good they feel 
during and afterwards to encourage exercise for life. 
 
Self-regulation 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎŜƭŦ-regulate is an important piece of the happiness puzzle. Their ability to delay 
gratification predicts their ability to cope better with frustration and stress. Help your children build self-

regulation skills in a variety of life domains including eating and drinking, sleep, play, screen-time, 

homework and catching up with friends. 

Helping others 

Being kind makes children happy and you can nurture kindness in your children through what you do. 

Genuine compliments, handwritten notes of thanks, saying good morning are all acts of kindness you can 
role model. Children are said to close their ears to advice but open their eyes to example. 

LǘΩǎ ŎƻƳŦorting to know that there is a lot you can do to promote a sense of happiness in children and 
young people. The FLOURISH acronym is a reminder of a powerful framework you can use to boost your 

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǿŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘŜƴǘ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎ-term. 

Marie-Therese Milani 

Principal 

 

PRIVACY REMINDER FOR 2022 

Our school collects, uses, discloses and stores student and parent personal information for standard school 
ŦǳƴŎǘƛƻƴǎ ƻǊ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǇŜǊƳƛǘǘŜŘ ōȅ ƭŀǿΣ ŀǎ ǎǘŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎΩ tǊƛǾŀŎȅ tƻƭƛŎȅΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƳƛƴŘ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ƴƻǘƛŎŜ, found on our website 

http://www.msps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Privacy_Collection_Notice2022.pdf.  For more 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǇǊƛǾŀŎȅΣ ǊŜŦŜǊ ǘƻΥ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎΩ tǊƛǾŀŎȅ tƻƭƛŎȅ τ information for parents. This information is 

also available in nine community languages:  Amharic, Arabic, Dari, Gujarati, Mandarin, Somali, Sudanese, 

Turkish, Urdu and Vietnamese. 

 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.msps.vic.edu.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F02%2FPrivacy_Collection_Notice2022.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CMarieTherese.Milani%40education.vic.gov.au%7C9a411e5a38394c5454f608d9e5d9c038%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637793545681458024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=w817gAMv%2BMpMFIaZb%2FQgFyqYrVqrdJ8aypZ0kNKa3L4%3D&reserved=0
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REMINDERS FROM THE OFFICE  

GRADE 3/4 SWIMMING DATES ς MONDAY MARCH 28TH TO FRIDAY APRIL 1ST  

Swimming notes are going home with students Thursday March 10th and are due back by Wednesday 

March 23rd.    There is no cost to families for the program this year as the school has received government 

funding.  Just a further reminder that students will need 2 towels - one will be used for the bus travel back 

to school. 

 

LATE ARRIVALS AND EARLY DEPARTURES 

Our school day begins at 9.00am and finishes at 3.15pm (Prep-Gr2) and 3.30pm (Gr3-6).  We understand 

that sometimes school time appointments are unavoidable but ask that these be kept to a minimum.  It is 

compulsory for all students to sign in or out at the front office. 

Each and every occasion requires a parent/guardian to come into the office to collect or drop off their 

student and to be signed in or out via the COMPASS Kiosk.  In 2022 we will be asking that parents who are 

FULLY VACCINATED to come into the office if you need to collect your child.   The office staff will then call 

your child and they will come to the office to meet you.   If you are UNVACCINATED please call the office 

and the office staff will arrange for child to be brought to the front of the school. 

It is our Duty of Care to know the whereabouts of a student at all times. 

 

ABSENCES 

If your child is absent it is a requirement that a parent or guardian informs the school via email to the 

classroom teacher, message on COMPASS or a phone call.  If your child will be absent for an extended 

period please inform the class teacher or school before they leave. 

 

MEDICATION 

If your child requires medication whilst they are at school, the medication needs to be taken to the office 

by a parent or guardian.  The school can only administer medication if we receive it from an adult and have 

a written authority to do so.  Dosage and times need to be clearly labelled on the medication.  Children 

should not have medication in their bag. 

 

DROP BOX 

A reminder for students and parents that any money or notes that come to the office should be placed in 

the Drop Box in the foyer.   The Drop Box is locked and will be checked daily by the office staff. 

 

COMPASS 

Our School uses Compass for all communications to parents and staff.   Please speak to the office staff if 

ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ /ƻƳǇŀǎǎ [ƻƎ Lƴ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ 
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CHANGE OF DETAILS 

If you have changed your address or phone number it is important that you notify the school.   We must be 

able to contact parents at all times (particularly in the case of an emergency). 

 

 

 

ITALIAN WORD OF THE WEEK  
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CELEBRATION OF STRENGTHS  

 

PH    Jayce Telfer   

PK    Ashkan Ibrahimi   

PR    Miyah Henry  

1C    Alfie Norton   

1H   Wyndarrah Kelly  

1S    Yun-Rou (Mimi) Chen 

2B    Pippa Williams   

2R    Knox Myers  

2T    Vivian Clarke   

 

 

 

 

3/4B    Chandler Fletcher  

3/4M   Chase Probert 

3/4P    Zadie Southwell  

3/4S    Mackenzie Martin-
Hopkins 

3/4W  Perin Sione  

5/6B    Aveena Jeyakanthan  

5/6J     Kilala Williams 

5/6K    Zac Cavanagh Cook  

5/6L     Jake Ferry  

5/6P    Makenzie Crump   

 

 

 

Art 

Disney Millward PR 
 

Italian 
Riley Dolan PR 

 

Sport 
Shelby Brennan 5/6J 

 
Performing Arts 

Keith Edwards PK  
 

 
STEM 

Samual Telfer 3/4B  
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SWIMMING  

 
Division Swimming held on Wednesday March 9th.   Congratulations to Shaella Serojales (3rd place in 12 

years 50m backstroke and 5th in 50m freestyle and Lincoln Dean (3rd place in 11 years 50m breaststroke) 

 

 
 

 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE  

 

The Out of school hours care program (OSHC) operates from the school gymnasium with three programs 
available, as listed below.  The OSHC staff are qualified in Early Childhood Education or working towards an 
approved qualification as well being trained in First Aid, asthma and anaphylaxis.  Children attending the 
program require a hat for outdoor play (a spare hat from home which can be left at the service for 
convenience).  All families using the service are required to complete a 2022 OSHC enrolment form.  These 

forms can be found on the school website or can be collected from the OSHC office in the gym.  Children 
are to be signed in and out of the program using the OSHC ipad by a person listed on the enrolment form.   

  
Before School Care:   $20.00 per session - 6.45am - 8.45am each school morning.  Breakfast is provided 

upon arrival with a range of supervised activities throughout the morning.   
After School Care:   $30.00 per session - 3.30pm-6.00pm each school day.  A light snack with fruit is 

provided upon arrival.  We have a variety of fun supervised indoor and outdoor activities throughout the 
afternoon. 
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Vacation Care/ Curriculum Day:  $65.00 per session plus any excursion costs - 8.00am-6.00pm during 
school holidays and scheduled Pupil free days.  Children are to provide their own food each session.  We 
have planned activities each day, with outings on some days. 
  
Fees can be reduced by claiming Child Care Subsidy. This is determined on your household income and 
your working/studying hours. 

 
You can start booking in to the Vacation Care program  for the April school holidays.  To make a booking, 

please tick the days you require on the booking form and return the form to the OSHC office office or email 
the information to oshc.mildura.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au  Bookings will be taken until all places are 

filled with a waiting list if necessary.  The program plan and booking form is available on the school website 
and school facebook page.  If you would like a hard copy, please call in to see us in the gym.  We have 

some amazing things planned ς an outing to the Chook Farm, Ten Pin Bowling, crazy hair day, art and craft 
as well as a beatbox workshop and a visit from the guys at the Wow program. 

 
To know more about our service, please contact us on the OSHC mobile 0408 232 143 or by calling the 

school number on 5023 2148 (option 3). 
 

The OSHC program will be closed on Monday 14th March for the Labour Day public holiday. 
  

mailto:oshc.mildura.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Merbein Football Netball Club is inviting any boys or girls to come out and have a try at AFL Football.  We have room 

ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŦǊƻƳ !ǳǎƪƛŎƪ ǘƻ ¦ƴŘŜǊ муΩǎΣ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀǊŜ ¦ƴŘŜǊ млΩǎΣ мнΩǎΣ моΣ мпΩǎΣ мсΩǎ ŀƴŘ муΩǎΦ  Auskick starts 

on Thursday 21st April and minimum age requirements to play are 5 years and older.  The club has fantastic new 

ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘƛŜǎΣ ǎŎƘƴƛǘȊŜƭ ƴƛƎƘǘǎΣ ŀŎŎǊŜŘƛǘŜŘ !C[ /ƻŀŎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀƴ ƛƴŎƭǳǎƛǾŜ άŜǾŜǊȅ ƎŜǘǎ ŀ Ǝƻ ŀǘǘƛǘǳŘŜέ ǘƻ ǎǇƻǊǘΦ   Training 

nights are Tuesday from 4.30-5.30pm for Under млΣ мнΣ моΣ мпΩǎΦ   Training is on Tuesdays and Thursdays 4.30-6pm or 

¦ƴŘŜǊ мс ŀƴŘ ¦муΩǎΣ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǎ ŜŀǊƭȅ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΦ      Come out and get the kids exercising, having fun and 

socialising.  Love to see you there, find us on facebook. Merbein Football Netball Club 

 

 

 

 

Information & Registration Day ï Sunday 20 March 2022 

Three Colours will be holding its Club information and Registration day on Sunday 20 March 2022 between 

11am ï 1pm 

Free sausage sizzle 

Girls, Boys and Ladies needed 

With the increase in playing divisions this Season, the Club is seeking additional boys, girls and ladies to 

play. 

Jerseys are supplied for the Season and it is a great way for the whole family to keep fit. 

For more information contact Lucy on 0439 302 090 

Training Nights 

¶ Under 6-10ôs: Start Thursday 17/3/22 and will be held 5pm-6pm every Thursday 

¶ Under 12ôs : Start Tuesday 14/3/22 and will be held 5pm-6pm every Tuesday & Thursday 

¶ Under 14ôs & 16ôs: Start Tuesday 14/3/22 and will be held 7pm-8pm every Tuesday & Thursday 

¶ Womens: Start Thursday 17/3/22 and will be held 7pm-8pm every Tuesday & Thursday 

¶ Reserveôs & Seniors : Have commenced and is held 7pm ï 8.30pm every Tuesday & Thursday 
For more details contact Michael on 0439 302 090. 

Coaches and Volunteers needed 

The Club is recruiting coaches for all J-League age groups and people to assist with our weekly meal 

nights 

Heaps of fun and helps the Club provide the enjoyment that comes with having teams and equipment  

For more information contact Lucy on 0439 302 090 

HUMM now available  As part of its ongoing commitment to make Football accessible to everyone, Three 

Colours SC has joined HUMM.  

The Club will allow payments for registration fees, merchandise and club functions to be paid by 

instalments to approved persons. 
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